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jeanrene@cgocable.ca

De: Editor At-Large [adam@australianfootball.com]
Envoyé: lundi 27 mars 2017 20:50
À: Jean-Rene Frigon
Cc: editor@australianfootball.com
Objet: Re: Contact Us mail - Publication Authorization

Dear Mr Frigon

Please feel free to use any data you wish. Unfortunately we do not have any more information on Angus
Fregon. If we find something we will let you know.

Cheers

Adam Cardosi

On Sat, Mar 25, 2017 at 1:09 AM, Jean-Rene Frigon <webmestre@frigon.org> wrote:
Name: Jean-Rene Frigon
Email: webmestre@frigon.org
Subject: Publication Authorization
Comment:
The Fregons of Australia are part of the great Frigon family. I found on your website that Angus Fregon played
a football game in 1906. I would like to include on our website this statistical table in the notes about him. Our
site is: frigon.org If you have any other notes about any Australian Fregon, please let us know. Thank you for
your time.


